
 

 

 

LEGAL NOTICE 

 

NOTICE OF HEARING ON PROPOSED  

BUDGET FOR 2024-2025 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that pursuant to Village Law a Public Hearing will be 

held on the Proposed Village Budget for the Village of Dolgeville for 2024-2025 at 5:30 p.m. on 

April 15, 2024. A copy of the tentative budget is available via email @ 

clerk@villageofdolgeville.org or  available online @ www.villageofdolgeville.org.  

 

Total to be raised in taxes $ 1,142,548.85 

 

Town of Manheim Rate -  $ 25.301685 per 1000 

Town of Oppenheim Rate - $ 39.358177 per 1000 

 

The proposed compensation to the Mayor shall be in the amount of Six Thousand Dollars 

($6,000.00), the Board of Trustees shall be in the amount of Three Thousand Dollars ($ 

3,000.00) and the Deputy Mayor Three Thousand Five Hundred Dollars per annum. 

 

Tammy L. Chmielewski 

Village Clerk 

Dated: April 2, 2024 

Times: April 4, 2024 
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